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4     
March SEND Coffee Morning, 9.10am 

7      
March World Book Day 

9      
March  Y6 Pop Maths Quiz 

14   
March 

Y3 Trip to Weston Park 
Museum 

14    
March Y6 Crich Visit       

14    
March Y3/4 Cinema Club 

15    
March Comic/Sport Relief 

18   
March 

Y5 Football, KES, 3.45 - 
5.45pm (participants only) 

19    
March  Y4 Production, 2.30pm & 6pm 

20   
March 

Cross Country, Mylnhurst, 1.40 
-4pm (participants only) 

21         
March Y5/6 Cinema Club 

22    
March 

Y4 Orienteering, Westways, 
12.45-3pm (participants only) 

23    
March 

Cross Country Relays,       
Castle Dyke 

Message from the Headteacher Key Dates 

Assemblies 

This week, we had a very special visitor in school. Naz Tahir, an Islamist 
teacher from a mosque in Sheffield, came to speak to each year group 
individually about what it means to be Muslim. He spoke about how his faith 
effects his life on a daily basis, including daily prayers and visits to the 
mosque. The children listened intently and respectfully to his words and 
asked interesting and sensible questions. 

On Tuesday, we held our Celebration Assembly, where special mentions 
were announced, merit certificates were awarded as were the Times Tables 
Rockstars certificates. The Y3 children also sang a song, from their recent 
production, to the whole school. 

Mrs Mellor led Wednesday’s assembly and introduced our Music of the 
half term - ’Samba’. Some of our Y6 pupils demonstrated different 
rhythms using various body parts. 

Today’s assembly was delivered by Mrs Wing and the Eco-Team. 
They spoke to the rest of the school about the importance of recycling. 

I am delighted to inform you that our focus on teamwork has truly paid off. It 
has been lovely to witness our children demonstrating exceptional teamwork 
skills in various activities throughout the week. From collaborative projects to 
group discussions and working in talk partners, they have truly embodied the 
spirit of cooperation and support. I encourage you to take a moment to 
discuss the importance of teamwork with your children at home. Remind 
them of what teamwork looks like and how valuable it is in both their 
academic and personal lives. 

I am thrilled to report that our recent book fair was a tremendous success! 
The enthusiasm our children have shown for reading is great to see. The 
children have been eagerly exploring the various books on offer and making 
their selections with such excitement. Your support in encouraging a love for 
reading at home is invaluable, and I am grateful for your support with this. 

Year 6 parents 

On Friday 8th March a few girls (Jessica, 
Izzy, Amelie, and Naomi) in Miss Riley’s 
class will be visiting all the Y6 classrooms to 
sell cakes. They have been tasked with 
raising money for Bright Young Dreams by 
their musical theatre group, Verve.  If you’d 
like to support this great fundraising effort, 
the cakes will be £1.00 each. Thank you in 
advance for your support. 

26   
March 

Y6 Football, KES, 3.15pm - 
5.45pm (participants only) 

28   
March Spring Bonnet parade 



 

Y3BB  Finn 

Y3JC   Raheem 
Y3PW Esther 
Y4TH  Rory 

Y4JH  Eric 

Y4NH Teddy 

Y5JE  Joe 

Y5LN  Lara 

Y5KL Amelie 

Y6AH Layan 

Y6GR Chris 

Y6MK Refaa 

 

House Points 

Steel 352 

Cutlers 327 

Originals 333 

Peaks 324 

Achievements Outside 

             Attendance 

 

Please ensure that 
your child is on time 

for school.  

 

Children can be 
brought into the yard 

from 8:40 am. 
Learning in school 
starts at 8:50 am. 

 

Our attendance 
this week was 

94.9% 

 

Our pupils will be 
encouraged to: 

 
- Work and play together 

fairly and with respect 
 

- Listen actively, collaborate 
and compromise 

 
- Respect different ideas 

 
- Support those who need it 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Winners 

Congratulations to: 

 Y5KL and Y4JH 

Every week, we will highlight the 

class in each key phase with the 

highest attendance.  

Special Mentions 
Y3PW - Esther 

Y4TH - Ryan 

Y4NH - Teddy 

Y4JH - Esther 

Y5LN - Elsie  

Y5KL - Amy 

Y6AH - Maddie 

Some of our Y5 and Y6 pupils 

recently competed in a Panathlon 

competition at Concord Sports 

Centre.  

They did extremely well, with our 

Y5 team placing 4th and our Y6 

team placing 1st and making it 

through to the County Finals. 

This Week’s Awards 

The following children have 

completed their current 

level on The Lexia 

Programme, meaning they 

can now move up a level!   

 

• Y3BB - Teddy 

• Y5JE - Cameron & Isla 

• Y5LN - Penny & Charlotte 

• Y5KL - Ronnie &   

       Benedict 

        Well done! 

Lexia 

Focus Value:                

Teamwork 



Community 

School Council 

Listening to music is fundamental to 

musical understanding. By learning to 

listen critically, our children will not only 

expand their musical horizons but also 

gain a deeper understanding of how music 

is constructed and the impact it can have 

on the listener. Listening to a broad range 

of music also helps develop other areas of 

musical activity, including composing and 

performing.   

 

 

 

 
 

Therefore, each half term we focus on a 

‘music of the half term’ which is explored 

through assemblies and further listening 

opportunities. This half term, we will be 

focussing on Samba music. Dan Johnston, 

our drum teacher and Music Hub Samba 

band leader, will be inspiring the children 

with a Samba demonstration; our Y6s will 

also be sharing some Samba polyrhythm 

learning from their class music lessons.  

 Over the last few weeks, School Council have been discussing and 

organising how to raise money for Comic Relief. They have asked 

their respective classes about ideas and suggestions of how to 

celebrate and raise money for Comic Relief on the 15th March. 

School council have supported in bulk buying the Red Noses and 

promoting the event by designing advertisement posters.  

School Council have listened to the feedback from their peers and 

they are going to promote the event by becoming comic face paint 

artists. Any child who would like a funny face can come to the hall 

on the day to have funny face paint applied. 

School Council have also been discussing ways in which to 

encourage teamwork in school. Some of their suggestions have 

been to expand the Y3-Y6 Reading Buddy system into learning 

partners and to have a team of children responsible for the tidiness 

of different areas in school.  

Each term we select a different language for the pupils to learn greetings and basic phrases. We choose languages 

which represent our school community. At Nether Green, we feel it is important to give bilingual children the 

chance to demonstrate their language skills as well as having an opportunity to share details of their family’s 

country and culture. Language of the Half-term also allows monolingual English speakers to encounter and learn 

to speak a variety of languages.  

All teachers embrace the selected language of the half-term and actively encourage the children to say good 

morning, good afternoon and respond to simple yes/no questions in the 

given language. 

Spring 2 - Language of the Term - Japanese 

The chosen language for this half-term is Japanese. 

There are about 128 million people in the world who can speak Japanese. 

Japanese is the official language of Japan. 

There are no plurals in Japanese! 

Language of the Half Term - Japanese 

Music of the Half-Term - Samba 



We have recently spoken to a sample of children across school to find out 

what they know about keeping themselves safe and how we support them 

in school to do so.  

One of the questions we asked was: Do you know what consent means? 

All of the children we spoke to knew that it was about them giving 

permission for something to happen and could give examples.  

Please take the time to talk to your child to ask if they know what consent 

means and if they can give an example of when they might not give 

consent for something.  

Safeguarding Top Tip 

Community 

 

SEND & Inclusion 

Sheffield Parent Carer Forum 

Information day about anxiety, sensory challenges and behaviour 
Friday 8 March, 10am-2.30pm, at Niagara Conference Centre 
Sheffield Parent Carer Forum (SPCF) are running an information day for parents and carers of children and young 
people (0-25 years) who are experiencing anxiety, sensory processing difficulties and/or behaviours that 
challenge. 
To book a place, please follow the link:  
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/sheffieldparentcarerforum/1143809?
utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=  
 

Sheffield SENDIAS 

Parents Information Sessions 
Sheffield SENDIAS (Sheffield SEND Information and Advice Service) offer free online information sessions and 
webinars. These are for parents and carers of young people aged 0-25 with SEND. The sessions answer some of 
the most frequently asked questions. 
There are various sessions available, which run in both the daytime and evenings. The sessions run include: 

SEN Support 
How to apply for an Education, Health and Care (EHC) assessment 
Checking a draft Education, Health and Care (EHC) plan 
Transitions, EHC Plans and your options 

To find out more and book a place, please follow the link: https://sheffieldsendias.org.uk/training-and-events/  

Wish List 

Thank you to our parents who helped us resource the Nest earlier in the academic year. The games, puzzles and 

fidgets are widely enjoyed by our school community. We are on the hunt for some more resources to support our 

children at unstructured times and within small group interventions. If you are having a ‘Spring Clean’ and are 

considering a run to the charity shop, we would very much welcome donations of the following: 

Knex 

• LEGO sets (e.g. 100-150 piece complete sets) for our ‘LEGO Therapy’ group 

• Matchbox cars (any type) 

• Fidgets 

• Simple board games – e.g. Kerplunk, Frustration, LUDO 

• Outdoor games – e.g. skittles, dominoes, hoopla 

If you have anything that you think might be beneficial to school, please e-mail 

Ms Musgrove at senco@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk  

Online Safety Top Tip 

Please continue to discuss with 

your child the content they see 

on social media platforms such 

as Whatsapp and Snap chat.  

 

Please remind them how they 

can report something they don’t 

feel comfortable with. 

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/sheffieldparentcarerforum/1143809?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/sheffieldparentcarerforum/1143809?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjcsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vc2hlZmZpZWxkc2VuZGlhcy5vcmcudWsvdHJhaW5pbmctYW5kLWV2ZW50cy9zZW4tc3VwcG9ydC1wYXJlbnRzLXpvb20tc2Vzc2lvbj91dG1fY29udGVudD0mdXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vc2hlZmZpZWxkc2VuZGlhcy5vcmcudWsvdHJhaW5pbmctYW5kLWV2ZW50cy9ob3ctdG8tYXBwbHktZm9yLWFuLWVkdWNhdGlvbi1oZWFsdGgtYW5kLWNhcmUtZWhjLWFzc2Vzc21lbnQtcGFy
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjksInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vc2hlZmZpZWxkc2VuZGlhcy5vcmcudWsvdHJhaW5pbmctYW5kLWV2ZW50cy9jaGVja2luZy1hLWRyYWZ0LWVkdWNhdGlvbi1oZWFsdGgtYW5kLWNhcmUtZWhjLXBsYW4tcGFyZW50cy16b29t
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMzAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vc2hlZmZpZWxkc2VuZGlhcy5vcmcudWsvdHJhaW5pbmctYW5kLWV2ZW50cy90cmFuc2l0aW9ucy1laGMtYW5kLXlvdXItb3B0aW9ucy1wYXJlbnRzLXpvb20tc2Vzc2lvbj91dG1fY29udGVu
https://sheffieldsendias.org.uk/training-and-events/
mailto:senco@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk


Please be considerate when dropping off and 

picking up your children from school. Please do not 

block driveways, park on zigzags or double yellow 

lines.  It is putting our children's lives at risk, 

especially when they are trying to cross the roads. 

If you have any concerns about unsafe parking, or 

feel that someone has committed a crime, please 

contact Sheffield City Council Parking services (0114 

2734567) or South Yorkshire Police (101).   

Unfortunately, this is not a problem that we can 

deal with directly in school. 

Parking Around School 

PTA 

Cinema Club - Y3/34 Thursday 14th March and Y5/6 Thursday 21st March 
The Y3/4s have been voting on their choice of film this week.  We will be counting the results over the weekend and will let 
you all know the winning film, along with details of how to book your tickets early next week.  The Y5/6s will be making their 
choice next week and tickets will be on sale week commencing 11th March. 
 

Tickets are £6 and include the film on a big screen, some movie snacks and unlimited squash re-fills.  If cost is an issue, please 
speak to the school office. 
 

Pilates and Prosecco evening - Thursday 25th April, 7.30pm 
We are very excited to announce that we will be holding an evening of pilates and 
prosecco in the school hall on Thursday 25th April.  The session will be led by a 
qualified pilates instructor and will be a great opportunity to enjoy the benefits of 
pilates and then have a chat with other parents afterwards.  Tickets will cost £15 
and the event will run from 7pm for a 7.30pm start and finish at approximately 
9.30pm.  More details, including how to book, to follow but for the moment save 
the date!!! 
 

PTA funds 
The PTA are really pleased to be donating the proceeds of the Y5 bake sale (just 
short of £200) to help with the resourcing of the Nest.  Once we have decided 
exactly what the money will be used for, we will share that with you. 
 

It has also been decided that PTA funds will be used to help contribute towards 
the development of the following areas of school.  Again, we will keep you all 
posted but it is nice to know that the money we are raising is being used to 
improve the school environment for all our children: 
- The library (you already know about the tree!) 
- Outdoor space  
- The Sports Hall 

World Book Day 

On Thursday 7th March, we will be celebrating World Book 

Day by participating in a variety of activities in school.  

As part of our celebrations we would like the children to dress 

up as a favourite character from a book that they have read. 

We would like to encourage the children to get creative and 

make their own costume from items they can find at home, 

rather than buying new. There will be book voucher prizes for 

the most creative costumes! 

We recognise that some children do not feel comfortable 

dressing up, and so we will be sending all children home with 

a template of a person. We would like the children to 

decorate this template as their favourite book character and 

bring it into school on World Book Day. If their favourite 

character is not human, they could make a small paper 

version of the character instead.  

We would also like the children to take part in year group 

book swaps. On the day, we would like the children to bring 

in a book that they would like to swap. We will then put the 

year group’s donations together and the children will then 

choose a swap to bring home. 

There is more information about World Book Day at:  

http://worldbookday.com    

http://worldbookday.com


At Nethergreen, we make links between our learning in the wider curriculum 

and our English learning. This allows the children to draw on their learning and 

be immersed in the subject that they are writing about.  

This half term, the Y3’s are writing instructions about ‘How to Mummify My 

Teacher’. They are drawing on their History knowledge as well as making links 

to their on going science experiment, mummifying apples. They will also write 

newspaper reports about the opening of Tutankhamun’s tomb. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Y4 are studying play scripts to support their upcoming production of ‘Dragon Days’. Their writing is linked to this. 

They will also be studying poetry. 
 

 

In Y5, the children are learning all 

about mountains with a focus on 

Mount Fuji and their writing is 

linked to this. They are currently 

looking at persuasive writing and 

creating holiday brochures about 

Japan. They will also be studying 

poetry. 

In Y6, the children are writing 

newspaper articles about the 

bombing of Sheffield in during 

WWII. They have used a variety of 

historical sources to determine the 

events of the days as well as 

looking at newspaper articles from 

the time. The will also look at diary 

writing and create a diary from the 

point of view of an evacuee. 

Spotlight on the Curriculum - Writing 



Learning in Action 

Year 3 

This week the Year 3 children have started their science topic, ‘What is the Skeleton and why is it important?’. 

They have learned the 3 important basic functions of the skeleton, which are, to support, to move and to pro-

tect. The children used large paper and drew around each other, before adding the skeleton bones. They 

learned the main bones from the skull, the tibia and fibula and labelled them on their bodies.   

 



Year 4  

 

Y4 finished their History project on the Ancient Romans! 

 

In English, we have been learning about 

playscripts. We have focussed specifically 

on Scene 6 of our Y4 production ‘Dragon 

Days’. In our lessons, we read through 

this particular scene and discussed the 

stage directions. Then, we worked in 

groups to rehearse the scene and we per-

formed it in front of the class.  



Year 5 

 

In Year 5 the children were using Ordnance Survey maps to 

study features of mountains, in particular Snowdon in 

Snowdonia National Park.    

 

 

 

 

In English this week, Year 5 are 

completing a piece of persuasive writing. 

To consolidate the knowledge they have 

learnt about the features of persuasive 

writing, the children have produced 

posters persuading people to buy unique 

products.  

 



Year 6 

 

The pupils in Year 6 work hard every week learning 

their spellings. They learn their spellings by 

understanding the spelling rule and apply this 

knowledge into different activities. In English, children 

have been writing a narrative set in World War II, we 

have been very impressed with the vocabulary they 

have used to describe settings.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

This week, we had a visitor from the 

local Muslim community who talked to 

the children about the principles and 

practices of Islam.  



Integrated Resource 

This week we have been weighing different objects in Maths using grams and kilograms. We did some drumming 

in Music and the children had to copy the rhythm given by an adult. Our very special furry friend ‘Connie the 

Therapy Dog’ came to visit! 



Lunch Menu 

 



School Age Immunisation Service   

If you would like to read the latest issue of Helpful Hints from the 0-19 Service at Sheffield Children's, 

please click on the link below.  This newsletter is written for parents and carers, and provides regular use-

ful information throughout the year. Of particular importance is the information regarding Measles.  

https://us5.campaign-archive.com/?e=__test_email__&u=e46c07b501bea1d9055c6a5fa&id=ad322df2a9 

 

  

https://us5.campaign-archive.com/?e=__test_email__&u=e46c07b501bea1d9055c6a5fa&id=ad322df2a9

